
Representative Aviation Clients 

The Year in Transactions

Designated lenders’ counsel for 
financings of more than US$1 
billion for new and used aircraft

Aviation Year in Review



The Year in Litigation

Honors and Awards

Achieved a win before a three-
judge panel of the Ninth Circuit 
Court of Appeals, which affirmed 
the district court’s decision 
dismissing a collective action 
brought by 600 flight attendants 
alleging that the voluntary “early 
out” program American Airlines 
offered its flight attendants in 
March 2020—as the surging global 
COVID-19 pandemic quashed air 
travel—violated the federal Age 
Discrimination in Employment Act
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2023 Transportation Practice Group 
of the Year 

Law360

Mark W. Robertson Named a  
2023 Transportation MVP 

Law360

“Notable expertise in the issues 
affecting airlines under the Railway 
Labor Act”

Chambers USA

Recognized as a top firm for  
Aviation Finance  

Legal 500 US and UK




